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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

BMB Advance Memo: TNA Survey in support to the Proposed Establishment of PA
Academy
1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Mon, May 8, 2023 at 11:36 AM
To: pambcs cdd <pambcs.cddts@gmail.com>, CDDTS DENR-CAR <cddts.denrcar@gmail.com>, Yahoo! Mail
<pawczmscaraga@yahoo.com>, PAWD DENR <denr3pawd@yahoo.com>, PAMBCS CDD <pambcs.r4a@gmail.com>,
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, CDD DENR - 5 <cdddenr5@yahoo.com>, Denr7 Cdd
<denr7cdd@gmail.com>, DENR PAMBCS <denrpambcsr02@gmail.com>, CDDR8 DENR <cdd_denr8@yahoo.com>,
Conservation And Development Division <cdd_denr4a@yahoo.com.ph>, Pambc Cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>,
DENR CDD-2018 <denrcddr6.2018@gmail.com>, CDD Dats <cdd.denr4a@gmail.com>, pawd regionxi
<pawd_regionxi@yahoo.com>, PAMBCS DENR10 <r10.pambs@gmail.com>, denr10@gmail.com, pawczms9@yahoo.com,
PAMBCS Region IX <pambcs9@gmail.com>, pambcs denr12 <pambcs12@gmail.com>, denrpambcs2022@gmail.com, "cc:
Ryan Cuanan" <ryan.cuanan@bmb.gov.ph>, Elpidio Gelera <elpidio.gelera@bmb.gov.ph>, Frances Antonette Brillo
<frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph>, Jobert John Bandol <jobert.bandol@bmb.gov.ph>, Babylyn Cacao
<babylyn.cacao@bmb.gov.ph>, Angeline Villalba <angeline.villalba@bmb.gov.ph>, Gabriel Ferrer
<gabriel.ferrer@bmb.gov.ph>, pmrrazon@gmail.com

Dear Sirs and Mesdames,

Good day!

This pertains to the proposed establishment of a Protected Area (PA) Academy in support to the implementation of the
NIPAS Act, as amended. 

It may be recalled that in 2020, the Biodiversity Management Bureau collaborated with the USAID-Protected Wildlife
Project to explore the establishment of a PA Academy. The primary objective of the academy is to provide continuing skills
and competence-building training to PA managers, PAMO staff, members of the PA Management Board, and other
stakeholders of protected areas. Unfortunately, due to the challenges brought about by the pandemic, the academy was
not able to materialize.

Recognizing the academy's significance in ensuring the effective performance of the mandated roles and functions of
PAMO staff and PAMB members, the Bureau, in partnership with the USAID-Sustainable Interventions for Biodiversity,
Oceans, and Landscapes (SIBOL) Project, will be pursuing the establishment of the PA Academy with the goal of
improving management of protected areas under the NIPAS.

As part of establishing the Academy, we are currently drafting the training curriculum and modules. Towards this end, a
Training Needs Assessment (TNA) will be conducted to determine the specific gaps in knowledge and skills of PAMO staff
to ensure that the training will meet their needs. In this regard, may we request the participation of the PAMO staff from
each protected area under your jurisdiction in the TNA Survey. This includes the PASus, Asst/Deputy PASus, PAMO
support staff (preferably 8-10 personnel), and 5 PA Rangers. including the team leader. Respondents are requested to
accomplish survey questionnaire through the following google forms:

TNA for PASUs: https://bit.ly/TNAPASu
TNA for PAMO Staff: https://bit.ly/TNAPAMO
TNA for PA Ranger: https://bit.ly/TNAPARanger

We would appreciate receiving responses for the TNA Survey on or before 17 May 2023 (Wednesday next week). For
further concerns or suggestions, you may coordinate with the Bureau's National Parks Division and SIBOL Project
through Ms. Frances Brillo (frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph/8925-8947) and Ms. Sarahmae Buen (sbuen@msi.upd.edu.ph/
09166031121).

Thank you and our best regards.

National Parks Division
DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
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Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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